
 

 

    City of Chicago 
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

January, 22, 2019 
 

Protocol Directive from the City of Chicago Department of Aviation: 
 

ALL NON-INJURY ACCIDENTS/ INCIDENTS WITHIN OR AT THE ENTRANCE TO THE 
O’HARE AIRPORT TNP STAGING LOT MUST BE RELOCATED FOR REPORTING PURPOSES 
TO THE DESIGNATED TNP ACCIDENT INVESTIGATION SITE.   

 THE TNP ACCIDENT INVESTIGATION SITE IS LOCATED WITHIN THE HELIPAD 
AREA.   

 REFER TO THE ATTACHED MAP FOR REFERENCE.   
 SIGNS ARE NOW POSTED DIRECTING TNP DRIVERS TO THE TNP ACCIDENT 

INVESTIGATION SITE TO STAND BY FOR THE POLICE FOR THE PURPOSE OF 
REPORTING THE ACCIDENT/INCIDENT. 

 THE O’HARE AIRPORT EMERGENCY NUMBER IS: 1.773.894.9111 
 

The City of Chicago’s Department of Aviation requests all TNP licensees communicate the 
above with attached map to their respective affiliated TNP drivers to ensure compliance 
with the above protocol. 

 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
► For questions, comments, or to join the City of Chicago's Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection-

Public Vehicle Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send an email to 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   

► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are available at 

www.cityofchicago.org/bacp.  
► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com.  

Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● www.cityofchicago.org/bacp 
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